
The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 54-year-old Marcus Lewis, 
who was last seen in the 600 block of S Street, Northwest, on Sunday, December 17, 2017. 
 
Marcus was reported missing on Wednesday, December 19, 2017. 
 
 Marcus Lewis is described as a black male, medium complexioned, 6’1” in height, 220 pounds, with brown 
hair and brown eyes.  His clothing description is unknown.  He may be in need of medication. 

2017-MP-121917A 17-218-073 

Marcus Lewis 

600 block of S Street, NW 

 

Sunday, December 17, 2017 

7:00 AM 


	Slide Number 1

